
It is the policy of Chippewa Valley Schools not to discriminate on the basis of race, color, sex (including but not limited to sexual orientation, gender identity), 
religion, national origin or ancestry, age, disability, height, weight, genetics, or marital status in its programs, services, activities, or employment. Inquiries related to 
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Meal Changes for the 22/23 School Year  

 

 

The federal USDA waivers that allowed school districts to provide breakfast and lunch at no cost to 

students expired on June 30, 2022. For the 2022/2023 school year, families who do not qualify for 

free or reduced meals will resume paying full prices for school meals.  

 

If your student qualifies for free or reduced meals, you must complete the 2022-2023 online 

application at Chippewavalley.familyportal.cloud to receive this benefit. Even if you completed 

the 2021-2022 application, you still need to complete the 2022-2023 application as well. Completing 

an application is the only way to be considered for free or reduced meals next school year.  

 

In addition, Chippewa Valley Schools has made the decision to cover the cost of students that qualify 

for reduced price meals for the 22/23 school year. This means there will be no charge for breakfast or 

lunch for all students that qualify for free or reduced meals. 

 

If you do not qualify for free or reduced meals, you may begin depositing money into student 

accounts at any time to prepare for the cost of school meals next year. Meal prices for the 2022-2023 

school year will be $2.75 for elementary lunch, $3.00 for middle/high lunch and $1.55 for breakfast 

at all grade levels. We have been fortunate to have not changed the prices for the last 9 years. 

 

Chippewavalley.familyportal.cloud is a new website where families can access their student’s meal 

account, add money, manage parental controls and apply for free and reduced meals all in one stop! 

If you previously had a sendmoneytoschool.com account, use the same email when you register to 

Family Portal and all information will transfer over. 

 

For assistance, please contact our Food Service Department at 586-723-2110. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Chippewa Valley Food & Nutrition Services Department 
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